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Friday            7:30 PM 

Saturday  
 Torah Study          9:00-10:00 AM 
 Shabbat Service       10:30 AM 
No Torah Study or Shabbat Service on 
November 25th 
 

Musical/New Member & 
Birthday Shabbat 
Friday, November 3   7:30 PM 
   Recognition of November birthdays 
   

Shabbat & Installation 
Friday, Nov 10   7:30 PM 
   
Anniversary Shabbat  
Friday, November 17  7:30 PM 
Recognition of November anniversaries 

 

Look on our website for the 
most current calendar updates! 

Dear friends, 
 
When you receive this, I will have been serving Congregation 
Dor Tamid and its families for four months.  These past 
months have been exciting, challenging, and a great learning 
experience for me as you and I have come to know each other 
and begin our relationship together.  It has been a truly great 
four months, but on the weekend of November 10th and 11th, I 
will be honored to formally assume the role of senior rabbi of 
Congregation Dor Tamid.  Some of you will point out that 
since I am already the senior rabbi, this celebration seems to 
come a few months too late. It has been a privilege to worship 
with you, teach you and learn from you, to share in joyous 

meals and celebrations as well as moments of sadness and loss. However, while 
I have been on the job for four months as your new rabbi, an installation weekend 
gives us the chance to formally ritualize the process. It is a chance to reflect not 
only on this special moment in my life but the sacred role that this congregation 
plays in each of our lives.  

 

On Friday night, November 10th, beginning at 7:30 pm, we will join together in our 
beautiful sanctuary to celebrate Shabbat together, to express our appreciation for 
the past, and to share our hopes and prayers for the future.  After our Torah 
scrolls are passed through, and from, the congregation to me, my teacher and 
friend, Rabbi Ken Kanter, will officially install me as your Senior Rabbi.  We will 
then celebrate together at a festive oneg Shabbat.  Then, on Saturday evening, 
November 11th, we will gather together at the Metropolitan Club for a night to 
“Celebrate our Future.”  If Friday night represents the formalization of our  

relationship together, Saturday represents all of our excitement for what is  

possible in the future.  Rabbi Kanter will again be our speaker on Saturday night 
where, along with our Cantorial Soloist, Mike Zuspan, he will present an interac-
tive musical tribute to “The Jews of Tin Pan Alley.”  Come celebrate and sing 
along with us!   

 

This should be a very exciting weekend for the congregation as we formally take 
a step into our future together.  I hope you will join me. 

 

B’ahavah, 
 
Rabbi Jordan 

Rabbinic Reflections 

CDT Business Operating Hours :   

Monday - Thursday 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Friday  10:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Sunday, November 5 



November 2017 at CDT 
Please check www.dortamid.org for the most updated calendar of activities. 

V
o

ic
e

 o
f 

th
e

 G
e

n
e

ra
ti

o
n

s
 

P
a
g
e
 2

 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

   1 

11:00 AM  
Mishnah Study 

 
5:30 PM   

B’nai Mitzvah Class 
 
 

7:30 PM 
Executive Board 

Meeting 
 

Choir Rehearsal 

2 

 
7:00 PM  

Men’s Club 
Poker Night 

3 

 
     6:00 PM  
 New Member  
Shabbat Dinner 

 
7:30 PM  

Musical /New Member 
Shabbat Service 

with recognition of  
November birthdays 

4 

9:00 AM 
Torah Study 

 
10:30 AM 

Shabbat Service 
Bar Mitzvah Service of  

Maxwell Greene 

 
8:00 PM 

7th Grade Lock-In 

5 

Daylight Saving Time 
Ends 

 

9:15 AM 
Religious School  
Grades PreK-5 

 

9:30 AM 
PLAY TAMID 

 

9:45 AM 
Adult Learning 

 

5:30 PM 
Religious School  

Grades 6-8 
 

Derech Tamid 
Grades 9-11 

 

Confirmation Grade 12 

6 7 

 
7:00 PM 

Sisterhood 
Mahjong Game NIght 

8 

11:00 AM  
Mishnah Study 

 
5:30 PM   

B’nai Mitzvah Class 
 
 

7:00 PM 
CDTTY Teen  
Lounge Night 

9 10 

 
7:30 PM  

Shabbat Service 
and Installation of Rabbi  

Jordan Ottenstein 

11 

9:00 AM 
Torah Study 

 
10:30 AM 

Shabbat Service 
Bat Mitzvah Service of  

Anna Shakhnovsky 

 
6:00 PM 

Celebrating  
Our Future: 

Installation Dinner 
Rabbi  

Jordan Ottenstein 
The Metropolitan Club 

12 

9:15 AM 
Religious School  
Grades PreK-5 

 

9:45 AM 
Adult Learning 

 

1:00 PM 
CDTTY Social Action 

 

5:30 PM 
Religious School  

Grades 6-8 
 

Derech Tamid 
Grades 9-11 

13 

 
7:00 PM 

Sisterhood 
Board Meeting 

14 

 
7:30 PM 

Engagement 
Committee Meeting 

15 

 
5:30 PM   

B’nai Mitzvah Class 
 
 

7:30 PM 
Board Meeting 

16 17 

 
7:30 PM  

Shabbat Service 
with recognition of  

November anniversaries 

18 

9:00 AM 
Torah Study 

 
10:30 AM 

Shabbat Service 
Bar Mitzvah Service of  

Adam Zubar 

19 20 21 22 

CDT Office Closes 
12:00 PM 

 
11:00 AM  

Mishnah Study 

23 

Thanksgiving 
CDT Office Closed 

 

24 

CDT Office Closed 
 

7:30 PM  
Shabbat Service 

25 

26 27 28 29 

 
11:00 AM  

Mishnah Study 
 

5:30 PM   
B’nai Mitzvah Class 

 
 

7:30 PM 
Ritual Committee 

Meeting 

30   
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https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=0cc869
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November.  Really, it’s already November?????? 
 
The High Holy Days are past us, but let’s not forget that we have just spent time asking for for-
giveness. We also have a lot to be thankful for.  In that spirit, I have a ton of people to thank.  So 
many in our community worked tireless hours for months and months in preparation for our High 
Holy Days.  From our Clergy to the Choir to the office and maintenance staff to our High Holy Days 
Committee, Co-Chaired by Jackie Berger and Nancy Mittler.  I also want to thank those who came 
to CDT to help build our Sukkah. 
 
I am excitedly looking forward to our upcoming Installation Weekend.  On Friday night, November 
10, join us for Shabbat services as we formally install Rabbi Jordan as our Senior Rabbi.  Then join 
us the following night, November 11, as we Celebrate our Future with a fun night of food, drink en-
tertainment and most importantly, community.  This celebration will be held at the Metropolitan Club.  
Please RSVP for this fun night at https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=0cc869. 
 
You should all be aware of our fundraising campaign, Kulanu B’yachad, All of us Together.  With 
this campaign, your donations will be matched!  What does this mean?  If you donate $1,800, CDT 
receives $3,600. This is HUGE!!!!  Special thanks to our “Angels” responsible for the matching 
funds. Please donate using this link: https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=80a892. 
 
As the cooler weather is finally upon us, we have a lot to be thankful for.  I wanted to let you all 
know how thankful I am for all of you being part of such a special Community.  Hope to see you all 
during our Installation Weekend!!!! 
 
This is your CDT! 

 
B’shalom, 
 
 

Rob 
Rob Lederman, President 

General Fund 
Robin and Paul Hoch in memory of Marty Levine and  
 Mark Levine 
Rabbi Susan Talve in honor of Rabbi Jordan Ottenstein’s 
 installation at Congregation Dor Tamid 
 
Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund 
Bonnie and Ron Harvey in memory of their parents, Max &  
 Hilda Harvey and Conrad & Mildred Olson, for the  
 honor of reading names during Yom Kippur Yizkor  
 service 
Ron Harvey in memory of Max & Hilda Harvey for the  
 honor of reading Haftorah translation during Yom  
 Kippur service 
Bonnie Harvey in memory of Conrad and Mildred Olson for  
 the honor of opening the ark on Kol Nidre 
Carol and Alan Kovar in honor of Caren Levine’s  
 70

th
 birthday 

Cantorial Soloist Discretionary Fund 
Georgia and Ellen Green in memory of Bernard Green 
Sharon Rocco in memory of Richard Rocco 
 
Chesed Fund 
Steve and Jodi Wolfe 
 
Education Fund 
Jim and Lauren Misrahi in memory of Isidore Misrahi 
 
Imagine Our Future Campaign 
Carolyn Dangoor in memory of Ivor Dangoor 
 
Kulanu B’Yachad Campaign 
Shelly and Barry Danz in memory of Jackie Rubenstein 
 
Yahrzeit Fund 
Jeff and Pam Freedman in memory of Robert and Dorothy  
 Freedman 

https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=0cc869
https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=80a892
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NEW MEMBERS 
Anita Walters 

 

Barry and Dore Kaiser 

On behalf of the membership committee, I would like to welcome our new members to our Dor 

Tamid family.  Hopefully by now you have received our welcome basket and we hope these small 

tokens show you how important you are to us. All new members as of July 1, 2016, please note that 

Friday, November 3
rd

 will be a new member Shabbat dinner and service.  More information will fol-

low.   If you have any questions or concerns, please call Carol at 404-668-1135 or email me at 

membership@dortamid.com.  

https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=80a892
mailto:membership@dortamid.com


N
o

v
e

m
b

e
r 

 2
0

1
7
 

P
a
g
e
 7

 

The Engagement Committee is excited to begin the third year of this great 
program!  We would like to thank the 142 congregants who completed our 
survey and the 116 people who donated Moments this year!  The goal of this 
program and our committee is to help increase CDT’s sense of community 
through engagement by fostering a sense of connection.  We finished off last 
year with Moments that helped create the shofar choir over the high holidays, 
and we are busy starting off this year by connecting people with Moments for 
our upcoming Adult Ed Sessions, baking for Rabbi Jordan’s Installation week-
end and other events that are in the works.   
  
We have started something new this year by providing each CDT committee 

with a liaison on our Engagement Committee.  This will allow us the opportunity to work closer with the plan-
ners in our community and create Moments based on their needs as well as our participants’ interests and 
skills.  We are excited for this new year and look forward to making some connections through Moments!   
  
If you did not complete the survey and donate Moments and would like to participate in the program, it’s not 
too late!  Also, please remember that Moments do not carry over from year to year.  Congregants must com-
plete this year's survey to continue to participate.   Simply go to the website (www.dortamid.org) and click on 
the link to the survey.  It’s that easy!  
 
The Engagement Committee 

Parsons Run Clubhouse 
11250 Wilshire Chase Drive  

9:45 - 11:45 AM 

CDT Adult Education 2017-2018 

  ללמוד תמיד
In November, come with your friends and join us at the Parsons Run clubhouse for the following  

lectures: 

 

November 5
th

    
Sherry Nemiroff, CDT Congregant, presents “Sibling Rivalry—Jewish-Style” 
 
November 12th  
Cantorial Soloist Mike Zuspan presents “There’s No Business Like Mike’s Business” 

Sylvia Criden-Roebuck, beloved mother of Art Criden 

Jacqueline Rubeinstein, beloved mother of Ruthanne Warnick 

http://www.dortamid.org)/


Sukkot is one of my favorite Jewish holidays. It’s such a fun holiday! It brings people together.  
 
I want to take this opportunity to thank our President, Rob Lederman, VP of Men’s Club, Dan Rosen, Eric Kranowitz,  
Steven Kushins, Keith Spolan, Bob Eisenhardt, Chris Rosa, Jeff Reisman, the Lord family, Natalie Shakhnovsky, the 
Granit family, Mr. Teddy and Justin Zandstra for helping built CDT’s sukkah this year.  

V
o

ic
e

 o
f 

th
e

 G
e

n
e

ra
ti

o
n

s
 

P
a
g
e
 8

 

Continued on next page 

The students got a chance to be in the sukkah, decorate it, learn about it and 
even shake the Lulav and Etrog in it.  The most important Hebrew word I 
teach during Sukkot is “Ushpizin” – which means “guests”. The biggest mitz-
vah during Sukkot is inviting guests to sit with you in your sukkah. Every year 
in Israel my family had a sukkah. Now we have CDT’s sukkah to 
enjoy and for that I will always be grateful.  
 
Watching the 6

th
, 7

th
 and 8

th
 graders pray together in front of the 

sukkah and having an Israeli dinner together warmed my heart. 
We must be doing something right around here! 
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Also this month, our Derech Tamid students started 
their school year. The grades are currently mixed and 
they are all learning about the different milestones in a 
Jewish life cycle, from a Bris/Naming to funerals. They 
are learning what happens during these events, why 
Jews do what we do and how are they different from 
other milestones from different Jewish sects and  
different religions around the world. 

Continued from previous  page 

It truly is a great feeling having everyone at CDT on a 
Sunday.  
 
Enjoy the cool weather outside, enjoy 
your family, enjoy life! 
 
Shalom until next month,  
 
Molly Peled  

Many of you may already know Fran Simon but did you know that Fran is in 
her 4th year of working as the Executive Assistant/Rabbi’s Assistant at CDT 
and has worked continuously the past 17 years at various synagogues in 
different administrative areas?  Fran and her husband, Steve, moved back 
to metro Atlanta after living seven years in the DC area where he served as 
a Captain in the US Navy.  Steve “Doc” Simon retired from the Navy two 
years ago and is a professor at Mercer University’s business school in Atlan-
ta. They have two sons and a daughter, all married and each with their own 
children.  Their oldest, Ben, is a US Navy aviator and is stationed in New 
Orleans, LA with his family after living in Naples, Italy for almost three years.  
Fran’s middle son, Adam, and family live in East Cobb and he is a CPA and  

Senior Manager at PWC.  Her daughter, Julie, received her Masters in Atmospheric Sciences from Georgia Tech and 
currently works as the Energy Efficiency Program Manager for Georgia Power.  Julie lives in Brookhaven with her hus-
band and children.  Fran says that “my children are my brightest and best achievements!” She and her husband now 
have six grandchildren ranging in age from 4 years to 6 weeks and they are the lights of 
their lives.  
 
A brief message from Fran:  “I am privileged to work with some pretty awesome people 
here in the CDT office!  I have also gotten to know many of our congregants and see that 
CDT has the distinction of bringing together a diverse group of people who are interested in 
community, education, friendship and teamwork.  My hope is that I have made my own 
small positive mark at CDT and that I continue to do so going forward.”  Yes Fran, you 
have most certainly made a very positive mark on CDT! 
 
Please stop by the front office of CDT to say hello to Fran! 
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Now that we are about a month past Yom Kippur, the food gleaned from Project Isaiah (CDT’s High 
Holiday Food Drive overseen by Sisterhood –THANK YOU!) has been sourced to the Atlanta Com-
munity Food Bank and it is time for our HOMES AGAINST HUNGER project to thrive!  Our next 
pick up/drop off is on NOVEMBER 5

th
, 2017.  Due to the concurrence of Adult Education and Reli-

gious School that day, we are going to be starting at 8AM for pickups.  Of course, if you want to 
bring your items to Religious School in lieu of having a pick up or otherwise drop your items at CDT, 
please contact us at HomesAgainstHunger@dortamid.com and let us know. 
 
Many thanks to those who participated in Atlanta Pride on October 15

th
. Partnering with SOJOURN 

and marching with other Jewish organizations and temples in support of basic human rights was 
indeed gratifying to all who participated!   
 
The Social Action Committee is looking for new members and volunteers to help with upcoming 
projects, including our food pickups.  If you have a teen who could use community service hours, or 
if you or they want to perform Mitzvot, please contact us at socialaction@dortamid.com. 
 
B’Shalom, 
 
Jackie Berger 
Social Action Chair 

See Pride  

Parade  

photos next 

page 

mailto:HomesAgainstHunger@dortamid.com
mailto:socialaction@dortamid.com
mailto:homesagainsthunger@dortamid.com
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Anna's parents came to this country as refugees so, for her 
tikkun olam/social action project, she decided to volunteer 
at various organizations that provide support for refugees 
and their families.  Anna worked directly with refugee 
children in grades K-5, helping them with homework and 
improving their reading and writing skills.  She has orga-
nized a clothing drive to contribute necessary essentials 
for new families, such as clothes, items of personal hy-
giene, household goods, and school supplies.  Anna re-
cently set up a virtual lemonade stand and hopes to col-
lect a substantial amount that will change the life of 1 or 
more families, as her parents' lives were changed many 
years ago.  

 
 

Adam Zubar 
November 18, 2017 

 

Adam is a 7th grader 
at Buford Middle 
School. He has played 
soccer at LSA for 6 
years and plans to try 
out for the Buford Mid-
dle School team in the 
spring. He loves to fish 
with his dad in Destin 
and just recently started 
mountain biking as a 
hobby. In the few short 
years of him starting 
mountain biking, the 

hobby has grown into a true passion for him. Last year he 
joined an interscholastic team and started racing competi-
tively. This year will mark the end of his second season 
with the team.  
Adam's tikkun olam/social action project is the encourage-
ment of bike safety and awareness on mountain biking. 
His organization partners are National Interscholastic Cy-
cling League (NICA) and Georgia Interscholastic Cycling 
League (GICL). Adam and his mother worked diligently to 
find funding opportunities to start a bike team at Buford. 
Adam’s team was able to secure a grant to provide a 
racing bike for a child in need, including skill trainings, 
helmets and other items needed to be a safe biker. Adam 
believes by getting more kids on bikes it encourages 
healthy habits, confidence, and inclusivity, and makes the 
world a greener place. Biking also helps instill teamwork 
in kids who have never been part of a team. Adam hopes 
to encourage more young people to become educated on 
bike safety and is really excited to share his passion with 

November B’nai Mitzvah 
 

Maxwell Greene 
November 4, 2017 
 

Max is very excited 
to become a Bar 
Mitzvah and come of 
age in our Jewish 
community. He loves 
sports of all kinds 
and is an active par-
ticipant year round, 
playing football and 
lacrosse in the fall 
and spring while 
wrestling in the sum-

mer. He loves to travel and is looking forward to spending 
Thanksgiving in Mexico and visiting the islands of Aruba, 
Curacao, and Bonaire on a winter break cruise. Max enjoys 
spending time with his friends, as well as playing with his 
dogs Bagel and Lucy. 
 
For his tikkun olam/social action project, Max chose to work 
with the Special K’s, a Johns Creek based agency of the 
Special Olympics of Georgia. Max is working with the ath-
letes in multiple sports, volunteering his time training and 
playing with the athletes in both basketball and soccer.  
Max will continue working with the Special K’s soccer team 
up until they proudly represent the state of Georgia at the 
Special Olympics USA Games being held in Seattle in July 
2018. In addition to training with the athletes Max is also 
active in fundraising for the organization. He does this in 
honor of his brother Senator, a Special K’s athlete who will 
be playing on the soccer team in Seattle. 
 
 

 

 

Anna Shakhnovsky 
November 11, 2017 

 

Anna is an 8th grader at River 
Trail Middle School and her 
favorite subjects are science 
and Spanish. One of her pas-
sions is singing and she has 
been participating in chorus 
throughout elementary and 
middle school.  She recently 
took up tennis and piano and 
has been enjoying discovering 
both of those activities.  Anna 
loves kids, which is very help-
ful because she has 4 younger 

brothers who adore their big sister.  She has a very close 
circle of fun and loyal friends and spends time with them as 
often as homework allows it.   
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A big thank you goes out to Ellen Salowitz and Linda Mallin for organizing 

our trip to see Fiddler on the Roof.  We had over 35 members join us to 

see this wonderful play. 

Mark your calendar for our Chanukah Pot Luck Dinner and Gift Exchange  
which will be held on Saturday, December 16 at 6:30 in the social hall at 
CDT.  We will have a gift exchange, light the menorah, sing songs, 50/50 

raffle, and of course eat.  If your last name begins with A-H please bring a side dish, I-R please bring a main 
dish, and S-Z please bring a dessert.  You must RSVP to  primetimers@dortamid.com  no later than  
December 8. 
 

For general questions about the Primetimers, please contact Carol Kovar at 404-668-1135 or email Carol at 
primetimers@dortamid.com. 

mailto:primetimers@dortamid.com
mailto:primetimers@dortamid.com
mailto:primetimers@dortamid.com
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Sisterhood, continued next page 

Happy Thanksgiving!  I am truly grateful to be part of 
this great group of women and the CDT community 
as a whole. If you haven’t been to a Sisterhood event 
yet, we’d love to have you join us. We have a lot of 
fun activities planned in the coming months. 
 
Once again, Sisterhood has been very busy! Due to 
inclement weather, we made a last minute decision 
to postpone the wine tasting event. Instead, we    
enjoyed brunch with Mimosas and Bloody Mary’s at 
Another Broken Egg. We really had a great time   
getting to know each other better and are looking 
forward to rescheduling our north Georgia wine    
tasting.  

Our Mission: To support the synagogue through Judaism, Community Service, 

Friendship and Fundraising. 

Monday Mah Jong Night 
Tuesday November 7 

 7:00PM – 10:00PM 
It’s another “Bam”tastic night with 

CDT Sisterhood! 
Tables available for beginners and 
then intermediate/advanced level 

players 
 

RSVP by sending $10 check (payable 
to Sisterhood) to CDT or emailing  
sisterhood@dortamid.com and paying 
at the door. 

Our beginner Mah Jong players enjoyed 
another fun “Mah Jong Monday.” Our 
next Mah Jong Clinic will take place on 
December 11.  
 
However, we are excited that our second 
annual Mah Jong Night for all skill levels, 
will be held at CDT on November 7.   
 
We also had a great time proving our  
trivia skills at The Cohen Home’s Battle of 
the Sisterhoods.  

mailto:sisterhood@dortamid.com


SISTERHOOD, continued from previous page 

Michele Lederman 

Sisterhood President 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Thursday, January 11, 2018 

7:00PM 
Ignorance is No Defense 

 
We are pleased to announce that we will be hosting author J. 
Tom Morgan who will share important information for every 
parent and teen. 
 
Through real-life examples, Ignorance Is No Defense ex-
plains Georgia laws to teenagers in easy-to-understand lan-
guage. With a primary focus on criminal laws, Ignorance Is 
No Defense not only describes what the law requires but also 
teenagers’ rights under the law. Author J.Tom Morgan, a 
highly respected former prosecutor and experienced trial law-
yer, provides straightforward information and valuable in-
sights to help teenagers avoid violating the law and avoid 
being victims of crime. 
 
This event will be open to the community. Be on the look out 
for more information. 

 

Save the date for our annual  
Chanukah Party! 

Thursday, December 14 

CDT Sisterhood wins the Battle of the Sisterhoods Trivia Night!! 
 
The Cohen Home hosted a trivia night on 10/30. Six Sisterhoods from around the Atlanta area competed for 
bragging rights and fun prizes. We had a great time socializing with our CDT sisters as well as those from 
other synagogues. It was close, but we pulled out a come from behind win! 

N
o

v
e

m
b

e
r 

2
0
1

7
 

P
a
g
e
 1

5
 



V
o

ic
e

 o
f 

th
e

 G
e

n
e

ra
ti

o
n

s
 

P
a
g
e
 1

6
 

mailto:mensclub@dortamid.com
mailto:mensclub@dortamid.com
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Please note that the CDT office will close early on 

Wednesday, November 22nd and will be closed all 

day on Thursday and Friday,  

November 23rd & 24th. 

Play Tamid is a program for  
children under 4 years of age to  

attend with a parent/
guardian.  Play Tamid is open to 

both CDT members and  
non-members and the next session 

is Sunday, November 5th from 
9:30-11:00 AM at CDT.   
The program is led by  

Rabbi Jordan and is free. Please 
contact Rabbi Jordan if interested 

or if you have questions.  

COO Penny Blitzer  shares the newest member of her  

family, Sadie, on a recent visit to the CDT office.   

Something about puppies and babies always brings a smile! 

mailto:rabbi@dortamid.com
mailto:sisterhood@dortamid.com
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CDTTY has had a whirlwind of a year so far - we have had a few events 
and a few Teen Lounge nights.  

 
 

we have our teen lounge nights in our brand new teen lounge in  
classroom 6, on November 8th and December 6th from 7:00-8:30. We are 

also trying to piece together a Social Action program on November 12, 
more details to come. Our awesome and thriving Junior Youth Group  
(6-8th grade) is going to Get Air on December 2nd, and CDTTY would 
love to welcome you at our family event on December 9th for parents 
and kids of all ages, to learn more about what we are and what we do! 

 
See the next page for photos from our most recent event. 

 

JOIN CDTTY! 
Grades 9-12 

JOIN JDTTY! 
Grades 6-8 

 

Check out CDTTY's website 

www.cdtty.weebly.com  
 

Contact  

cdttypresident@gmail.com 
with questions 

http://www.cdtty.weebly.com
mailto:cdttypresident@gmail.com
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JAC is a multicultural Childcare Facility located at 

Congregation Dor Tamid in Johns Creek.  
 

At JAC students learn about different cultures,  
languages and traditions. Students learn to be more 
independent, more creative and social. Though the 
school year has already started, it’s not to late to  
enroll your child. Call now to find out about any  

promotions we are running.  
At JAC your child will learn in  

Hebrew and English!  
 

Schedule your tour today at 770.321.8484  
(ext:1 or 3)  

 

JAC PRESCHOOL                                                       
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Register your Kroger Plus card at 

krogercommunityrewards.com under  

Congregation Dor Tamid 68907 

Our associate partner will  
donate a % of your order. See 
weekly email for link. 

11165 Parsons Road 
Johns Creek, GA 30097 
(770) 623-8860 
www.dortamid.org 
 

2017-18 Board and Staff 
 
Senior Rabbi     Jordan M. Ottenstein, RJE 
Cantorial Soloist    Mike Zuspan 
Education Director     Molly Peled 
Temple Administrator   Kerry Sbat 
Executive Assistant   Fran Simon 
B’nai Mitzvah Coordinator  Ruthanne Warnick 
Religious School Assistant  Idit Orlinsky 
Youth Advisor    Ben Mann 
 
 
Executive Board 
 
President    Rob Lederman 
COO     Penny Blitzer 
Finance VP    Lynda Galler 
Operations VP   Ron Harvey 
Education VP    Angela Zubar 
Marketing VP    Karl Friedman 
Secretary    Nancy Mittler 
Presidential Appointee  Leslie Fox 
Past President   Ellen Mayo 
  
Trustees 
 
Fundraising/Campaigns Rachel Allen     
Budget & Finance   Art Criden     
Membership    Carol Kovar     
Internal Communications Debra Kerr     
Trustee at Large   Doug Katz     
Ritual     Jodi Rosa     
Men’s Club    Dan Rosen      
Sisterhood    Michele Lederman     


